
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Chabot-Las Positas Community College District, State of California, 
hereby calls for sealed bids, Safe Schools Lock Projects – Chabot College and Las Positas College, BID 
NO.: B19/20-08 to be delivered to the Contract Manager, 7600 Dublin Blvd., Dublin, CA 94568 until 
Thursday, October 30, 2019 at 2:00 p.m. at which time and place said bids will be opened.  Faxed or 
emailed bids will not be accepted. 
 
There will be a Mandatory, Pre-Bid Job Walk on each Campus. Bidder must attend one of the two the 
Mandatory Job Walks scheduled:  
 
Tuesday, October 8, 2019, beginning at 10:00 AM. Bidders are to meet at Las Positas College, at the 
Maintenance & Operations Bldg. 3100, 3000 Campus Hill Drive, Livermore, CA 94551 
 
Wednesday, October 9, 2019, beginning at 10:00 AM. Bidders are to meet at Chabot College, 
Maintenance & Operations Building 3000, 25555 Hesperian Blvd, Hayward, California 94545  
 
Campus maps are available at www.laspositascollege.edu and www.chabotcollege.edu.  Attendance at 
one of the two Job Walks is mandatory.  If a Bid Proposal is submitted by a Bidder whose 
representative(s) did not attend the entirety of either Mandatory Job Walk, such bid will be rejected by the 
District as being non-responsive. 
 
No contractor or subcontractor may be listed on a bid proposal for a public works project unless 
registered with the Department of Industrial Relations pursuant to Labor Code section 1725.5. 
 
Bids shall be presented in accordance with the specifications for the same, which are on file with the 
Purchasing and Warehouse Services Manager at the office address listed above.  Bid specifications will 
be available by Wednesday, September 25, 2019 at the District’s website: 
http://www.clpccd.org/business/open.php 
 
No contractor or subcontractor may be awarded a contract for public work on a public works project 
unless registered with the Department of Industrial Relations pursuant to Labor Code section 1725.5. 
 
Inquiries regarding this bid should be directed to office of the Purchasing and Warehouse Services 
Manager, Marie Hampton at mhampton@clpccd.org and in the subject line reference Bid No. B19/20-08 
on all email inquiries. 
 
The Board of Trustees reserves the right to reject any and all bids and any and all items of such bids. 
This bid shall also be subject to any and all applicable laws, regulations and standards. This project is 
subject to compliance monitoring and enforcement by the Department of Industrial Relations. 
 
For more information, please refer to the Facilities Measure B Program Website at:  
http//:www.clpccd.org/business/open.php. 
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